Aliza Teo Wei Meng

From: Reinah Urqueza <RUrqueza@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 10 February 2021 4:57 PM

To: Aliza Teo Wei Meng; Tim Le

Cc: Barry Keogh; Jason Rudd; Sean Ryan; Goran lliev; Nick Giannikouris; Peter William
Scott

Subject: RE: CTMP Review - 13-23 Gibbons Street, Redfern (Rev.04)

Attachments: 20467-r01v05-210210-Demo CTMP.pdf

Hi Aliza,

Please be advised that the City supports the document titled ‘Demolition Construction Pedestrian Traffic
Management Plan, dated 10 February Version 05, prepared by TTPP Transport Planning’, as per Condition No. C15 —
Construction Pedestrian and Traffic Management Plan of SSD 9194.

Regards,

Reinah Urqueza
Specialist Planner
Planning Assessments
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